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Our !rst ever NORTHPOINT PTA 
FUN RUN is scheduled for April 4th this 
year.   Put this date on your calendar, we 
will be giving updates and contests, etc. 
throughout the spring trimester.  If you 
are a BUSINESS OWNER or work for a 
business that would like to give donations 

for prizes,etc. such as gi" cards, services, 
products, or cash please either drop them 
o# at the front o$ce or call Jeni Droubay at 
(801)836-4630.  All donations with a value 
of over $50 will receive recognition on our 
race t-shirt.    

Fun Run T-shirt Design Contest
All 5th and 6th graders may enter, the 
winning design will be on the front of our 
race t shirt.  All 5th and 6th graders can get 
a design sheet and details from Mrs. Lowe 
all submissions must be turned into Mrs. 
Lowe by the end of Feb.  
%ank you, we are looking forward to a 
great event!!!

North Point PTA Fun Run

T-Short Design Contest
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Congrats!
...to our box tops winners!!!
     *Bithell’s A.M. Kindergarten Class
     *Pra'’s 2nd grade class
     *Hylton’s 4th grade class

And, thank you to everyone who 
turned in their box tops!!
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PTA Board 2013-14 
President ........................Laurie Wilcox
President-Elect ...... Rachael Anderson
Principal VP .........................Mr. Roper
Teacher VP ........................ Mr. Salmon
Legislative VPs .........Charlyn Webster
and ...................Tina Gonderman-Lind
Treasurer ............................Sarah Gunn
Treasurer-Elect .................. Dusti Hugh
Secretary ....................... Beth Messmer
Fundraising ......................Jeni Droubay
Comm. Involvement: ....Natalie Ward
Education: ..........................Kristie Hall
Education: .............. Nancy Macedone
Family Life:...................Annie Roberts
Health ................................... Leisl Allen
Safety & Welfare .......Margaret Moors
Indiv. Development Anna Widerberg
Public Relations ........... Jim Macedone
Membership ................Wendy Stau#er

Principal .......................Mr. Kim Roper
1901 North 2300 West

Lehi, Utah 84043
(801) 768-0335

Sign Up
School newsle'ers will be sent by 
email.  To receive email information, 
send a request to NorthPointPTA@
gmail.com or sign the list in the o$ce. 
No action is needed if you already 
receive our emails.  

Website
Check our school website at:
northpoint.alpineschools.com

If you have neighbors who will have Kindergarten students for this upcoming school year, 
please help us by informing them of our Kindergarten registration date.

You still need to come to the school this Friday, February 7th between 8:00 and 3:30 to 
!nalize your child’s registration.  Pre-registering will save you and the school a lot of time 
and will expedite the process.  We will have all the necessary forms printed for you to review 
and sign.

Please bring the following items with you to Kindergarten registration on Friday:

1. Proof of address (required for ALL patrons).  Recent utility bill or rental agreement.  A 
driver’s license does NOT qualify as proof of address.

2. Original birth certi!cate (not a photocopy).  We will make copies of originals. Children 
must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2014 to register for Kindergarten.

3. Immunization records.  Immunizations do not need to be complete at registration, but do 
have to be complete by the !rst day of school.

4. Court custodial documents, if applicable.
5. Kindergarten students DO NOT need to come to registration.

Congratulations to our Utah PTA Region 9 winners for Re&ections Art Contest!

 Natilia Hughes Visual Arts Intermediate Lehi Award of Excellence
 Hailey Barlow Dance Choreography Intermediate Lehi Award of Merit
 Isaac Hughes Visual Arts Primary Lehi Award of Merit
 William Bretey Visual Arts Middle/Junior Lehi Award of Merit
 Katie Tew Music Composition Intermediate Lehi Participation

Kindergarten Registration

Reflections Winners!

A Big %ank You to everyone who helped 
make this year’s Read-a-thon such a 
Success!!!   And Congratulations to 
everyone who met their reading goals 
during the Read-a-thon!!!   It’s been 
exciting to see so many of the students 
choose to participate this year.   We hope 
that it was a great success in your home and 
that you saw a di#erence in your children’s 
reading skills and abilities.   Tickets for the 
Ice Cream Sunday party will be given out 
later this month to the students who earned 
at least the 1st scoop of ice cream.  %is 
party will be held on Friday, February 28th . 
 
%ank you to everyone who helped with 
our morning reads in the Library and Kiva.  
We couldn’t have done it without you.  Mrs. 
Sitake was fabulous, and had the Kiva !lled 
every morning with kids who came to hear 
her read.  It was great to see so many kids 
out in the library reading as well.

 
A Big %ank You to the Read-a-thon 
Commi'ee for all their help. 
Rebecca Call  
Jennifer Ward
Cheryl Drake  
Maquel Owen
Nicole Neer  
April Galan
Hollijane Litch!eld  
Brandi Brewer
Charlyn Webster  
Ross Owen
It was amazing to have so many people 
involved this year.
 
Even though the Read-a-thon is now over, 
we hope that you will keep up the great 
reading!  Remember, Reading is Sweet!

Read-A-Thon Results
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President’s Day
NO SCHOOL

9:30am 
NP PTA Board 
Meeting

Lincoln’s Birthday

PTA Day at the 
Capitol

5th Grade 
Maturation

4th Grade  
Dads & Donuts

Groundhog Day
(Phil saw his 
shadow! 6 more 
weeks of winter!)

Valentine’s Day

WE DELIVER
Exceptional Parents & Teacher that

work together for the well-being 
&

success of children, who are our
LEADERS OF 
TOMORROW

%e 2014 legislative session has begun. 
To view the bills that the PTA has taken 
positions on so far visit h'p://www.
utahpta.org/bills/2014

%e PTA has asked for extra support for HB 
286 Child Sexual Abuse Prevention. You 
can support the bill by contacting your local 
representatives and voicing your opinion. 

If you are not sure who your legislative 
representatives are you can look them up 
by visiting h'p://le.utah.gov/Documents/
!nd.htm

%ere is also and iPhone app called ‘Utah 
Politics’ that allows you to look up and 
contact your representatives through your 
phone. 

Legislative Session

First Wednesday

Our North Point PTA 

meetings are held on the !rst 

Wednesday of every month 

at 9:30am in the Kiva.

Teacher Appreciation Week


